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From: Richard Guzman

To: Robert Prato

Subject: Re: Surry Site Visit

Date: Monday, June 11, 2007 7:44:03 AM

Thanks Bob. Looking forward to seeing the agenda.

Rich

Rich V. Guzman

Senior Project Manager

Plant Licensing Branch I-1

Division of Operating Reactor Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Phone: 301-415-1030

Fax: 301-415-2102

RVG@nrc.gov

>>> Robert Prato 06/11/2007 6:42 AM >>>
To All

Surry has put forth significant effort and has agreed to meet with us this Wednesday. All who plan to
attend please fill out your 279 and get a copy to Jimi, ASAP. We expect that we will be there from 1 pm
on Wednesday and leave Thursday late afternoon, however, plan on staying until Friday 1 pm. I am
driving down and any one who would like to drive with me is welcome, I am familiar with the area and

have driven to Surry many times.

Please get back to me by noon today on who is going.

Richard G. I will be sending an agenda by noon today directly to Barry Garber. I will include you and
Siva on cc:. Let me know if you have any concerns with me doing so.

Bob



